
Welcome!

Order pizza from Cooley's! 
Please make sure your screen name is your First Name/Last
Name so we can verify PTSA membership for quorum
If you are sharing your Zoom screen with a student PTSA
member, please list their names in the chat
Attendees will be placed on mute before the meeting starts to
eliminate background noise. If you have a question, you may
unmute yourself or ask it in the chat.
PTSA members should review the February general meeting
minutes emailed on 4/15
Stay until the end for some fun door prizes!

A few housekeeping items:



Welcome & Call to Order
Approve Minutes from Feb.
General Meeting
Introduce Executive Board
Activities & Events Update
Treasurer Report
2021-2022 Executive Board
Introductions & Election
Announcements
Upcoming Events
Door Prizes!
Adjourn

General
Meeting

Apr. 20, 2021



Kim Beasley
Co-President

Jenna Troncalli
Co-President Kathy Seltzer

Secretary
Leigh Carsley

Treasurer

Kelly Garland
Vice President

Krishna Dalia
Vice President Carrie Tyne

Vice President

Kristen Napolitano
Vice President

America Kimlinger
Parliamentarian Wanda Law

Principal



Staff lunch &
treats
Community
service day
8th grade service
project
Virtual trivia
nights
School programs
support
Fundraiser grants
awarded

 

Activities &
Events



2D Visual Arts
6th grade-Philip Jeong
6th grade-Doyeon Yoon
7th grade-Victoria Kil
8th grade-Abigail Kim

Literature
6th grade-Audrey Sinyard *

Photography
6th grade- Lillian Rozell

Music Composition
6th grade- Philip Jeong

Film Production 
6th grade- Kyra Barnum *
6th grade- Alicia Lee
7th grade- Cash Stackhouse
8th grade- Kate Durden

GA Reflections State
Competition Winners

Congratulations to Audrey and Kyra for
advancing to the National Competition!



Treasurer
Report



Jenna Troncalli, Co-President

I have lived in Suwanee most of my life and my children will be 3rd generation NG
Bulldogs (9th and 6th grades)! Our boys went to Suwanee Elementary where I
served in many roles on the PTA. I enjoy being involved in the school, having a closer
relationship with staff and administration, and helping provide support to staff and
students. I am a nurse with Children's Healthcare of Atlanta. My husband and I are
also directors of a non-profit organization that raises money for Breast Cancer
patients.

Leigh Carsley, Co-President

I hail from Penn State Nittany Lion country, but I have lived in Georgia Bulldog
country for the past 20 years. I have three children who all attended Level Creek
Elementary where I was active in the PTA as a Room Coordinator. My twin
daughters are 7th graders and my son is a 9th grader in the CHARGEnorth program
at NGHS.  I have been active with the NGMS PTSA for four years, spending the past
two years as Treasurer. I am really excited to take on this next role as Co-President
with Jenna and work with the creative, hard-working members on our Board. I am
also active with the NGHS Marching Band and BSA Scouts. When not volunteering, I
work full-time as a Program Finance Director for Viasat, Inc.  

2021-2022 Executive
Board Nominees



Krishna Dalia, Vice President

I am a mom of two, one at NGHS and one at NGMS, and I am a local bakery owner of
8Sweet Treats in Suwanee. I left my corporate job to go after my passion for baking. I
love to come up with new ideas and bring happiness to all by my baking skills. I
have worked with several schools as Room Mom and volunteered for events and
fundraisers. In my spare time, I like to bake, spend time with my family, go for walks,
and enjoy gardening. 

2021-2022 Executive
Board Nominees 

Kristen Napolitano, Vice President

My husband and I have three boys – 9th grade at NGNS, 7th grade at NGMS, and 5th
grade at Level Creek Elementary. I’ve always been involved in education, having
taught for 11 years before our oldest son was born. At our former school, I was actively
involved with their Student Family Organization as a secretary, treasurer, and their
community relations officer. I also volunteered as a room mom, room mom
coordinator, and have helped with various fund raisers. I’m excited to share my past
experiences as I explore new opportunities with North Gwinnett Middle School’s PTSA.



Carrie Tyne, Vice President

My family and I have lived in Suwanee for 16 years. We have two children - our son is a
sophomore at NGHS, and our daughter is in 7th grade. My children went to Level
Creek Elementary where I was involved with the PTA, in different capacities, for the
many years they attended. 
I am travel agent with Magical Moments Vacations. I specialize in travel to Disney
Destinations, Universal Orlando Resort, Cruises, All-Inclusive Resorts, Europe, Hawaii
and more! 

2021-2022 Executive
Board Nominees 

Chanté Dent, Vice President

My husband Howard and I moved to Georgia (for the second time) in 2009. We have two
children, Howard IV and Charli. I love reading, writing, and the beach is my favorite place
to be. I am an alumnus of California State University East Bay, where I earned my B.A. in
Sociology and Minor in Youth Services Administration. I am the founder of Earnest Love,
Inc. and CEO of Chanté Dent, LLC. During my high school and college years, I served as a
youth ministry volunteer and in recent years, within children's ministry. Ever since my
children began attending school, I gladly became involved, from substituting to assistant
teaching. In 2017, I began serving on the PTA at Level Creek Elementary as a Classroom
Coordinator and I am excited to serve at yet another incredible school. 



T’naiha Eaker, Secretary

We have lived in the area for five years. My husband and I have four kids. Our oldest
daughter is a freshman at the high school, we have a daughter that is in 7th grade,
and we have two boys at Level Creek Elementary, currently in 3rd grade and
kindergarten. I am a stay-at-home mom and love that job! We love to hang out as a
family and go on adventures. I have done a lot of volunteering in the classroom and
love to be involved in school activities. I volunteer in the youth program at church in
planning and carrying out activities that are fun and uplifting. I am excited to serve on
PTSA next year. 

2021-2022 Executive
Board Nominees 

Rhonda Godfrey, Treasurer

I am a mom of four, a Baylor Graduate and have two sons at NGHS and a daughter at
NGMS. I have been Vice President with PTSA in the past, have held many leadership
roles at Level Creek Elementary and have served on numerous non-profit boards.
My husband and I own a funeral home in addition to a foundation dedicated to
serving youth in the community. Serving others is my family’s prime objective in all
that we do. I have a degree in Finance and more than ten years of corporate
experience in financial management and budgeting.
I look forward to working with a phenomenal group of ladies as we support the NGMS
teachers, staff, administration, and students.



Officers and
Their

Election



2021-2022
Executive

Committee
Slate



Spirit Wear
FLASH SALES!



Shopping Rewards



Upcoming Events

Last Day of School!
Wed, 5/26

8th Grade Carnival
Fri, 5/7

Volunteers Needed!

Volunteer Appreciation
Breakfast
Fri, 4/23

Teacher Appreciation Week 
5/3-5/7

Volunteers Needed!

8th Grade Walk
Wed, 5/26

8th Grade Awards
Ceremony
May TBD



Keep in Touch!

NorthGwinnettMiddleSchoolPTSA

ngmspta@gmail.com

northgwinnettmsptsa.com

https://tinyurl.com/NGMSPTSA




